
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF MEETING OF CANVASSING BOARD 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given to the public and to the news media pursuant to Wis. 

Stat. sec. 19.84 that a meeting of the Canvassing Board of the River Ridge School District will 

be held on the 4 day of April 2025, commencing at 3:45 o’clock p.m. in the District Office.  The 

following matter will be handled at this meeting: 

Canvassing the returns from the School District Election for School Board Members. 

 

 

Dated March 28, 2025. 

 

 

 

Adam Guthrie 

School District Clerk 

 


